
Who will have access to the Portal?

The accounts payable, certification, principal officer, and quality contacts on file for your firm can use the Portal. They will receive an
email like the one shown below with information about how to get started.

Firms that have received invoices for June 2023 will start getting these welcome emails on July 21, 2023. We’ll continue to bring
firms on board each month until all certified firms have access to the Portal.

Once your firm is set up, you’ll need to use the process detailed in the Profile Update documentation.

Important technical note: Please be sure to clear your web browser’s cached images and files before clicking the login link in that
email. The email will have directions for common browsers.



How to log in:

When you click on the big link in that email, you’ll have to acknowledge you have read and agree to adhere to current program
governing requirements by checking the Accept box. Please see below.

(If you haven’t already checked out the most current version, this is a great time to do so! AISC updates these regulations every
year.)

https://www.aisc.org/certchanges/
https://www.aisc.org/certchanges/


You will now choose a password for future Portal access.

Once you have successfully created and saved your password, you will be redirected to your Portal homepage, as shown below.



We hope you find the Portal useful! You can continue your introduction in the Navigating the Portal documentation.


